
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 655000 – Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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APRIL 2022

DERBY STREET

Dates for the Diary:
1ST - APRIL 2022 - 20TH APRIL 2022 – EASTER RAFFLE

We will be selling raffle tickets £2 per strip to win our beautiful Easter 
hamper which is packed with chocolate and hand knitted chicks and rabbits. 

All money raised goes to the RSPCA.Mathematics awareness month
WEEK COMMENCING 11TH APRIL – EASTER BONNET PARADE

create your own Bonnets and bring them in to nursery
Prize for the best Bonnet

MONDAY 11TH – FRIDAY 22ND APRIL - EASTER HOLIDAYS
FRIDAY 15TH APRIL – WORLD CIRCUS DAY

FRIDAY 22ND APRIL – EARTH DAY
FRIDAY 6TH MAY – ASTRONOMY DAY

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING
The Farmers have been very busy exploring science and reactions which has linked into National Science week. 
The Farmers have taken part in lots of science experiments such as creating rockets, making fizzing volcanoes, 
blowing up balloons using vinegar and baking powder before measuring them to see who had created the biggest 
and smallest balloons and enjoyed making lot’s of predictions. We also investigated colours and had lots of fun 
learning how to make new colours by using the primary colours in puddles in the garden.  The Farmers also 
showed how they could work together to create their own magical potions by using various ingredients that they 
mixed together and made up their very own magic spells, this has linked into their new story of the month ‘There’s 
a unicorn in your book’. 
The Farmers and Little Lambs enjoyed taking part in some St Patricks Day celebrations where they joined in with 
learning some Irish dancing, created some lucky four-leaf clovers and made some beautiful rainbows before going 
on a treasure hunt for the pot of gold. 
The Little Lambs have loved their book of the month ‘We’re going on a Bear hunt’. They made a dark cave and 
explored it by using the torches, they have taken part in lots of creative activities and sensory fun and even went 
on their own bear hunt around the nursery garden. 

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT
Throughout the month of April we will be learning about the beginnings of Spring and life cycles and
will be enjoying planting our own seeds in our nursery garden. 


